
 

 

Good Shepherd Newsletter 

Welcome Back 

Have a lovely weekend 

Mrs Downing 

Friday 25th April 2025 

Headteacher and Kindness Awards 

Well done to the following children who have 

worked hard, had great behaviour or have 

shown great kindness and thoughtfulness to 

others: 

PE Kits                                            

Reminder, 

children 

should come 

to school in 

their correct 

PE kits on PE 

days.  

Respect  Responsibility  Determination  Positivity  Teamwork 

If you need to contact the office, please email 

or telephone 01689 841 771 

office@goodshepherd.croydon.sch.uk 

Father Con’s Reflection 

POPE FRANCIS RIP 

 

EARLY ON EASTER MONDAY MORNING. 

POPE FRANCIS DIED, AGED 88,  

 

He had been seriously ill for quite some time, 

and in the end yielded up his life, following a 

stroke and heart failure. 

He always had great concern for the suffering 

children of the world. (He would telephone a 

priest contact in Gaza, on a nightly basis, for 

example). We all know that many children, 

usually alongside their mothers, who have lost 

their lives in that terrible Palestine-Israel 

conflict. 

He was just about able to give a very short 

blessing to all the crowds in St Peter’s 

Square, and ride briefly in the Popemobile, on 

Easter Sunday. 

MAY HE REST IN PEACE. AMEN. 

 Headteacher Award: Kindness 
Award: 

R:  Amen  Lily-Kay Olivia 

Y1:  Ryan  Luis Levi Gabriella 

Y2:  Ylan  Chidera Nana 

Y3:  Ariah Sienna Natalio Nahla 

Y4:  Fiona  Kyri  Josiah 

Y5:  Makamona  Judah  Imoleayo 

Y6:  Ola  Erin  Joy 

Learning together as part of God’s family Be kind and respectful 

Monday Y1, Y2, Y3, Y5  

Tuesday Y1, Y2, Y6  

Wednesday Rec, Y4  

Thursday Rec, Y3, Y6  

Friday Y5  



 

 

 

Please follow this link to register your 
interest in the football club  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/
e/1FAIpQLSdMYnaEboD028_-
ieQpCCxbRJ9yl0tjsh6z32SLoTTyL853fA/

Good Shepherd’s Tributes to Pope 

Francis  

At school we all reflected upon the good 

work that Pope Francis did. Each class 

made a book of remembrance and lit 

candles during a special service. 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdMYnaEboD028_-ieQpCCxbRJ9yl0tjsh6z32SLoTTyL853fA/viewform?usp=dialog
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdMYnaEboD028_-ieQpCCxbRJ9yl0tjsh6z32SLoTTyL853fA/viewform?usp=dialog
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdMYnaEboD028_-ieQpCCxbRJ9yl0tjsh6z32SLoTTyL853fA/viewform?usp=dialog

